Proposed Heavy Vehicle Point to Point Speed Cameras

Location Hartley NSW

Residents Petition to Roads and Maritime Services NSW

As residents and long term admirers and supporters of our wonderful Hartley Heritage Village we wish to very strongly object to the placement of a Heavy Vehicle Point to Point Speed Camera so close to our village.

These cameras are vital to road safety but surely a better location could be found further away so as not to deface this beautiful and historical part of our heritage.

SIGNED BY CARING AND MINDFUL RESIDENTS AND FRIENDS OF OUR 200 YEARS OF HARTLEY HERITAGE AND HISTORY.

                                                                     PAT CONNELL ne BAANER

                                                                     August 2013
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